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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm         

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 98.7%  Class 2 — 96.2%    

Class 3 — 91.7%         Class 4 – 84.6%                    Whole School — 92.3% 

Friday 14th July 2023 

Headteacher Awards:  

Class 1– Isaac, Nola, Holly, Jamie, Willa for amazing reading using Phase 2 
sounds and Cattleya for being a wonderful helper in class. 

Class 2– Joshua K for his enthusiasm to read and Layla for being a supportive 
friend. 

Class 3– Harri J. for showing perseverance in his learning. Oscar T for his 
enthusiasm in all he does. 

Class 4– Jacob, Enoch, Spencer and Katie for pushing out of their comfort zone 
at Laches Wood. 

Dr Walker Reading Awards for this week are: Class 1— Sam  Class 2— Iris, 
Class 3— Miles, Class 4— Bella.                                      

Politeness Cup for this week was chosen by Mrs Rusted who has worked in all classes this week. She chose Darcy. 

School News:  

Parent Open Morning—There will be a opportunity for you to meet your new teacher on the morning of THURSDAY 
21st September when parents will join children in their new classes to create work for displays around school. There 
will also be an introduction to solution circles. 

Transition Week 2023—This year we are carrying out a transition week. All of the children will move up to their next 
class for the whole of next week. This will give the children time to meet their new classmates and class teacher. 
This will help the children to feel calmer when they return in September. On Monday, the children will go into class 
normally but then after Circles will join their new classrooms. At the end of the day, if your child has moved up to 
Year 3 they will leave from Upper School exit. Everyone else will be as normal. Then for the rest of the week the 
children will come and leave school from those entrances and exits. Class dojos will be changed into the new groups 
too. 

ParentPay—As we are nearing the end of this academic year, please log into your ParentPay account and pay all 
outstanding balances. If you have got any queries please contact the school office.  

Update—Mr Shaw is still not well and we would like to wish him a speedy recovery. David Baker is supporting in Mr 
Shaw's absence, if you need to discuss any matters in the absence of Mr Shaw, please contact Mr Baker.  

F@CES News: 

F@CES Summer Raffle— There will be an opportunity to purchase raffle tickets after school next week and if you 
would like more strips please let Miss Langan know and she will organise them for you. 

Children’s tea towel. The early bird code runs out on Friday 14th July. You will be able to order the tea towels 
after this date on the website.  

100 club winners   

                     June 2023– 1st prize C  Green £29    2nd prize J & G £10  

Additional Dates for your diary –  

Tuesday 25th July—Leaver’s Assembly—School closes for Summer Holiday.                   D. Baker (Acting Head) 

 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 17th July 

Multi-Sports Club—3.20-
4.30pm 

20-Is-Plenty 3.30pm at 
St. Editha’s Church 

 

Tuesday 18th July 

Class 3 Coding Club—3.20
-4.20pm 

 

 

Wednesday 19th July 

Gardening Club—3.20-
4.30pm 

 

 

Thursday 20th July 

Class 4 Year end 
production 

 

Friday 21st July 

 


